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Weber County Planning Division 
NOTICE OF DECISION 

 
 April 14, 2017 
Reed Mackley 
 
Case No.: Design Review 2017-01 
 
 You are hereby notified that your Design Review application for a guard station rebuild at 2803 N Hwy 89 
was administratively approved by the Weber County Planning Division on April 14, 2017. This proposal was 
approved based on the following condition: 
 

1. Prior to starting construction a land use and building permit must be issued. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 801-399-8767. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
        Felix Lleverino, Planner 
        Weber County Planning Commission 
 

The decision of the Planning Commission may be appealed to the County Commission by filing such appeal 

within 15 days after the date of the meeting. 

 


